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OPEN EVENING 
 

The Officers and Support Committee  
 invite Parents and Interested Persons 

 to an open evening to be held at 
 

Unit Headquarters, Wigram 

 on 
  Thursday September 14, 2023. 

1830hrs 
 

Programme 

Unit Commander’s Update 
Guest Speaker 

Cadet Presentations 
IACE overseas experience 

RNZAF air training immersion course experience 
Supper 

 

The Unit Commander will provide an update on the Unit activities for the year. 

The presentation will provide information  
 on the various opportunities and courses that are available for 

 Cadets with the acceptance criteria for these. 
 There will be an opportunity to ask questions.  

 
Our Guest Speaker will be FLTLT Lauryn Stephens.   

FLTLT Stephens role is Area Commander SA CFTSU, Military Cadet Forces,  

or in simple terms, the RNZAF Officer responsible to the  

Commandant for all South Island Cadet units.  

 

Her love of music introduced FLTLT Stephens to the NZDF where she played saxophone 

for the RNZAF Band while completing a Bachelor of Music. 

 Since commissioning in the RNZAF, she has had a number of roles 

 including with YDU-S and more recently senior roles 

 in the RNZAF training and development areas. 

 

 

At the conclusion of the evening, we will join the Unit Officers for supper.  

This will give parents the opportunity to meet and have informal  
discussions with the Unit Commander and Officers. 

 

 

 

 

 


